
Vacation Bible School was a tremendous success! A special 

thank you to all the workers who served over 100 children 

each night showing Christ’s love through Bible lessons, 

games, and snacks. 177 children and teens enrolled with a 

high on Wednesday night 147! The penny offering raised 

$1,296.49 for the Culler’s building project in Taiwan! 

 

 

Sunday, June 17th, there will be a meeting regarding      

departure time and transportation for those attending 

PCC Teen Extreme.  Please turn in your camp fees to    

Noel or Mike Swafford by June 17th. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Jonathan & Rebekah Anderson—Mexico 

Prayer :  While we have been given $4,000     

toward the building project, we are still in need 

of $7,000 in order to begin building.  Pray for 

our monthly support as we have a new baby on 

the way. 

Praise :  Praise the Lord for safe travels as we 

visited the US, Cuba and fellow missionary, Jason Holt, in Chile.  We have 

two young men graduating from Bible  Seminary this month. 

 

 

Team O meets for outreach this Saturday. For more information,              

please see Mike Swafford. 

 

 

 
Church Calendar 
• June 17—Father’s Day 

• June 18-22—Teen Extreme Camp 

• June 18-22—Anchorage Camp 

• June 23—Oaks Outreach 

• June 26—Young At Heart 

• June 26—Ladies Fellowship 

• June 30—Ms Elizabeth’s 90th Birthday Party 

• June 3—Tuesday night midweek service 

Welcome to  

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

TEEN EXTREME 

G R O W OUTREACH 

MISSIONARY OF THE WEEK 

But unto you that fear my name  

shall the Sun of righteousness arise  

with healing in His wings;  

Malachi 4:2 
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CONTACT INFORMATION:  

Pastor Brenson Jennings:  

706-244-6552 

BrensonJennings@gmail.com 

Church: 706-548-4233 

SecretaryCCBC@bellsouth.net 

Music Minister: 706-362-3188 

ccbcathens.com 


